From: Vivienne Sun

Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2012 1:31 PM

To: Bryant, Judy **Cc:** Saunders, Cathy

Subject: no cuts to affordable housing please!!

Dear Councillor Bryant,

As a member of your ward, I implore you to support retaining the \$2 million budget for affordable housing in London, and to fight any attempts to cut it by half, as proposed. With increasing unemployment and poverty levels, we need more, not less support from government to assist those in need with keeping a roof over their heads.

Homelessness should not even exist in a truly civilised society, and we are already falling very short in that department.

Thank-you,

Vivienne Sun 520 Wellington St London